CITY OF POQUOSON

500 City Hall Avenue, Poquoson, Virginia 23662-1996
Office of the City Manager (757)868-3000 Fax (757)868-3101
J. Randall Wheeler

January 22, 2018

To: City Council
From: Tonya O’Connell, Director of Finance
THROUGH: Randy Wheeler, City Manager

Subject: Pre-Budget Public Hearing

Tonight a public hearing is scheduled for the purpose of receiving public input on budget
priorities for the FY 2019 budget. This input will be used to help prepare the City Manager’s
proposed budget.

City Council has scheduled a related Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) retreat January 29, 1918 at
6:00 pm at the Community Center. The public is welcome to attend.

The City Manager’s proposed budget is scheduled to be presented at the April 9, 2018 Council
meeting with the public hearing on the proposed budget scheduled April 23, 2018.



